
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Date:   March 6, 2013 

Contact: Lorraine Gumbs-Morton 
Public Information Officer 
Bus.:  340.776.7703 •Fax:  340.776.4499 
 

ST. THOMAS, VI – 
 

GERS ST. THOMAS OFFICE TO CLOSE TO ATTEND FUNERAL 
SERVICE OF FORMER EMPLOYEE ANTONIO STAPLETON 

 
 
          THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM OFFICE ON ST. THOMAS WILL BE CLOSED FROM 

8:00 AM – 1:00 PM ON TUESDAY MARCH 12TH FOR EMPLOYEES TO ATTEND THE FUNERAL SERVICE FOR 

FORMER EMPLOYEE ANTONIO STAPLETON. 

          WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE OUR MEMBERS. 
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3438 Kronprindsens Gade | GERS Complex – Suite 1 | St. Thomas, VI  00802-5750 
Bus.:   340.776.7703 | Fax:  776-4499 

 
 

#3004 Orange Grove, | St. Croix, VI  00820-4313 
Bus.:   340.718.5480 | Fax: 340.718.5498 

 

Email:info@usvigers.com  | Website:  www.usvigers.com 

 

“Contributing today for a better tomorrow” 

________________________________ 
Austin L. Nibbs, CPA 
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